From the Pegius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.

November 27th, 1906

Dear Pratt: -

It is most satisfactory to have a laboratory of clinical research. I am sure you will be able to get through a great deal of good work. I am most interested in what you say about the invasive nature of the typhoid bacillus.

I shall be only too glad to dine with all the old boys some evening.

I expect to be in Boston from about the 21st. to the 29th of December. Thank
you so much for sending back the paper. It was my original copy with notes
that I value.

Sincerely yours,

W. Osler.